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FLOWERS – Given by Gail Stern 
“In loving memory of Mary and Hans Stern.” 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY – Lyle Ashby 
 
USHERS – John and Sue Schofield, 
Jane B. Wilson, Lois Andre  
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 
 
 
 
SUNDAY -  July 22 
 10:00 – Worship (plus baptisms) 
 11:00 -  Fellowship 
 12:00 – Day of Hospitality 
 

MONDAY – July 23 
 

TUESDAY – July 24  
    9:00 – Auction sorting 
    6:30 - Eventide 
     
WEDNESDAY – July 25 
    4:30 - Stewardship 
 
THURSDAY – July 26 
    7:00 – Hyannis Sound concert 
    7:30 – Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – July 27 
 
 

SATURDAY – July 28 
    8:30 – “We Are the Men” rehearsal 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PRAYER LIST – July 22, 2018 
 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
Marjorie Kummer – Eagle Pond 
John Stanton – Pleasant Bay 
 

Health Concerns 
E. Kenney Baker (ex husband of Rachel Simons) 
Bev Brink  
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Palmer Esau (brother of Virginia Esau) 
Nancy Fuller 
Nicholas Harris (friend of Virginia Esau) 
Jeff & Jesse (friends of Rachel Simons) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Pat Stone 
 
Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
 
 

TARGETED DONATION 
Since we’ve collected all the flashlights and 
batteries for Dream Day, we’re moving on to 

August!  Our donations for the month 
of August will be back packs and 
school supplies! (always a favorite!) 
We’re hoping to collect: back packs, 
folders, notebooks, pens, pencils, 
rulers, markers, crayons and pencil 
sharpeners. 

 
These will all be donated to Children and Family 
Services of Cape Cod.  They are so pleased to be 
getting this donation! 
 
 
 
 
 



BRUNCH BUNCH! 
It’s time to plan a wonderful brunch for our 
members.  They’re always great fun!  We’re looking 
for a host this summer…the host can pick the date 
and how many guests he/she/they would like.  The 
guests will bring the food!  Anyone willing to offer 
their home for a summer brunch bunch, please call 
Ruth Lund at 508-362-0180.  Thank you! 
 
 

COMING UP! 
Jazz Sunday will be next Sunday, July 29!  It’s 
always so much fun to enjoy a different kind of 
music on Sunday mornings! 

 
 

THE COUNTRY STORE 
The Country Store still needs your help!  You did a 
fantastic job supplying us with all the jars we can 
possibly use, but now you need to sign up to bake 
pies, breads and cookies to sell in the booth! 
 
See the sign-up sheet at coffee hour.  Thanks! 
               -Maggie 
 
 
 

THE PICK-UP CHOIR 
Summer is really here!  We 
have so many summer visitors, 
we have a pick-up choir.  Just 
show up and sing!  Because of 
this, Maggie usually chooses 
her anthems on Sunday 
mornings, once she knows how 
many people are here! 

 
 
 

D-YECH FOOD CARDS 
Another good reason why buying D-YECH Food 
Cards is a good idea! S came to HAC seeking 
assistance with her move in costs to get into a new 
unit, as her prior landlord is putting the house up for 
sale.  S was just recently laid off from her job and 
has custody of her granddaughter.  She is eligible 
for unemployment, and her partner works full time.  
She was able to find a new unit, and we utilized 
$500 out of Private Prevention funds. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

SILENT AUCTION 
Hello everyone,  
 

As you may know, the Dennis Union Church will be 
celebrating its 64th Auction year! Last year we, 
once again, held the Silent Auction, and thanks to 
all of YOU, it was a huge success! 
 

In order to continue this great event, we kindly ask 
our members for help.  Your donation of sporting 
tickets, cottage rentals, gift cards, boating trips and 
any type of service would be very helpful. Any 
donation that you can make or acquire would be 
greatly appreciated!  If there is a local business that 
you know or patronize, please visit them and ask 
for a donation! 
 
Silent auction items do not have to be limited to gift 
cards or retail items.  Some other ideas include 
asking a business that performs a service like a 
landscaper, carpenter or hairdresser, to donate a 
few hours of their time, these services would also 
make wonderful auction items. 
 
The Auction Committee is again asking that each 
church committee or board donate a gift card or 
small item that can be offered at the silent auction. 
Last year these committees did a wonderful job, 
and the items were a big hit! 
 
I have a list of businesses that we have solicited in 
the past that could be called or visited as 
well.    Any gift, donation or ideas are welcome!  As 
they say "Many hands make light work"! 
If you could please contact me by email, phone, 
text or come see me at church by August 1st, it 
would be much appreciated! 
 
Thanks,  Luke Furey 
774-212-3459 
Lhfurey@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 


